
16 March 2020 
 
To: David Greetham, Senior Planner 
From: Laurel Mayall, 6765 NE Day Rd., Bainbridge Island 
Re: Wysong-Ziemba Dock Application; Project Number: PLN50280C SSDP & SVAR 

Dear Mr. Greetham, 

This charming “Little Bay” is loved and used by Islanders who kayak, paddleboard, and swim. “Little 
Manzanita Bay” says Bainbridge Island and is why we live here. Admired by tourists and islanders alike 
who stop to take photos of or simply enjoy the stunning views of the natural bay with the Olympic Mtns 
in the background and wildlife within the bay.  

I have lived here for 18+ years and am appalled that two selfish neighbors, for their own self-centered 
interest and gain, have again submitted an application to build a 240-ft dock with boat lifts for their <50-ft 
boats. The proposed dock is completely out of scale for Little Manzanita Bay. It is not Manzanita Bay! Little 
Manzanita Bay is not theirs to despoil but is for everyone to enjoy in its current natural state.  

I adamantly oppose the project and request that the Shoreline Substantial Development Permit and 
Shoreline Variance be denied. 

Thank you, 

Laurel Mayall 
6765 NE Day Rd. 
Bainbridge Island, WA 


